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Florida Medicaid Health Care Alert
June 18, 2021

Provider Type(s): 12, 70

ICF/IID providers can continue to bill fee-for-service for Medicaid
covered services provided to recipients enrolled in Dual Eligible
Special Needs Plans (D-SNP)

On May 3, 2021, Florida Medicaid distributed a Health Care Alert informing certain provider types
that effective July 1, 2021, the Florida Medicaid Management Information System (FMMIS) will no
longer pay for services billed to Medicaid for recipients enrolled in a Dual Eligible Special Needs
Plan (D-SNP).

The Agency for Health Care Administration (Agency) will continue to allow Intermediate Care
Facilities (ICF/IID) providers to bill Fee-for-Service for Medicaid covered services for recipients
enrolled in a D-SNP.

QUESTIONS? FLMedicaidManagedCare@ahca.myflorida.com
COMPLAINTS OR ISSUES? ON LINE http://ahca.myflorida.com/Medicaid/complaints/ | CALL 1-877-254-1055Ca

The Agency for Health Care Administration is committed to its mission of providing "Better Health Care for All Floridians." The
Agency administers Florida’s Medicaid program, licenses and requlates more than 48,000 health care facilities and 47 health
maintenance organizations, and publishes health care data and statistics at www.FloridaHealthFinder.gov. Additional information
about Agency initiatives is available via Facebook (AHCAFlorida), Twitter (@AHCA_FL) and YouTube(/AHCAFIorida).







